Announcements for Monday December 13th

Photos and photo proofs, taken in August, September and October are ready for Pick-up in the AV/Textbook Room 19.

National Honor Society: NHS will be meeting Tuesday December 14, during lunch.

GSA: It's a whole new term and GSA has found a home! Please join the Gender & Sexuality Alliance for discussion, projects, and community! We're meeting at lunch on Wednesdays in the Little Theater. Can't wait to have you join us!

Winter Food Drive: Student government is putting on a winter food drive.

Tomorrow is the last day of the food drive and we will be doing class penny wars! Drop off your loose change in your classes' slot in the main hall across from the office. The class who donates the most by the end of the week wins! All the money goes towards the food drive.

Axe of Kindness Week: Attention students! This week is Axe of kindness week. For those of you who don't know, Axe of Kindness is a week of celebrating students and staff at south by hosting fun activities everyday of the week. Today we are starting off strong by selling secret snowflakes before school, at lunch, and after school in the main hallway. For \$1, write a letter to your friends to be delivered to them during the third period along with a mini candy cane. You must know their third period class! The last day to purchase snowflakes is Thursday.

Ping Pong Tournament: The final is happening this Wednesday at lunch. Come support Victor and Ryman in the Main Gym.

Volleyball Tournament: As per popular request, volleyball tournament is back! Sign up at tinyurl.com/SEvolleyball or scan the QR codes around the school.

